
The Old Tappan DPW is looking for  
seasonal workers to work      

throughout the year. 
 Any interested parties please fill 
out employment application and 
mail to Borough of Old Tappan,   

227 Old Tappan Rd, Old Tappan, NJ 
07675, Attn: Andrew Brackenbury, 
DPW Superintendent, or email to 

Andy at 
 DPWsuper@oldtappan.net 

Seasonal Employment Opportunity 

https://oldtappan.net/government/documents/employment-opportunities/625-employment-application-1/file
mailto:dpwsuper@oldtappan.net

